
From: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/30/2014 1:24:38 PM
Subject: FW: resume

Attachments: KeithResume.pdf2014.pdf

 
 
From: Larry A. Martin [mailto:LarryMartin@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Friday, June 20, 2014 9:00 AM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: FW: resume
 
Ted:
 
I’m attaching Keith Frazier’s resume for the DSS position.  I’m confident that after you review his background and 
interview him that you will be very impressed.  Thanks for considering him.
 
On the Ethics bill, tell the Governor that I’m hugely disappointed but not deterred in what happened yesterday.  The 
Dems absolutely blocked it when they could have thrown enough votes our way to get cloture and bring it to a vote. 
 To be fair our Bryant/Davis/Bright contingent did us in, too.  We’ll get it done, but it’s going to take some work. 
 
Many thanks!
 
Larry
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